
 

 
UPCOMING SITE VISIT 

 
To: faculty, students, staff, administration, alumni, governing board, clinic patients and 
other communities of interest 
 
Colorado School of Traditional Chinese Medicine will be hosting an ONSITE accreditation 
site visit from the Accreditation Commission for Acupuncture and Herbal Medicine 
(ACAHM).  
 
DATES:  
November 1-3, 2022 
 
TO BE REVIEWED:  
Institution and its Master of Acupuncture; Master of Acupuncture with a Chinese Herbal 
Medicine specialization; Doctor of Acupuncture; and Doctor of Acupuncture with a 
Chinese Herbal Medicine specialization programs 
 
SITE VISIT TEAM CHAIR: 
Mr. Charles Ford, charlesf@bridgeport.edu, cell (917) 804-3519 
 
OTHER VISITORS: 
Mr. Jeffrey Bodimer, Dr. Robyn Sodders, Dr. Zhanxiang Wang 
 
The team welcomes the opportunity for interested parties to meet privately and 
confidentially with the site visitors. To make an appointment for a private meeting with 
the team, an individual may contact the chair of the visiting team via contact info above. 
 
The request for a private meeting and the meeting itself will be held confidential.  
 
 
 
ACAHM is recognized by the United States Department of Education as the specialized 
accreditation agency for institutions/programs preparing acupuncture practitioners.  ACAHM is 
located at 8941 Aztec Drive, Eden Prairie, Minnesota 55347; phone 952/212-2434; 
www.acahm.org 
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